
 

Information about Letters and Sounds at Home 

    learning  caring   preparing 

 

As you are aware, we teach phonics every day in school as the key method for teaching children to read.  

The programme we use is called Letters and Sounds.   

There are some new videos available via YouTube for parents to access at home with their children to 

support their learning. 

The lessons are for this Autumn Term for Reception and Year 1 children.   

There are also Year 2 Phonics Screening Check Revision lessons.  These will be useful for Year 2 children as 

they will be taking the Phonics Screening Check in December 2020. 

 

Please follow this link to access the videos 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw?view_as=subscriber 

 

If you require any help or advice with letters and sounds, please speak to a member of staff. 
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